
Public Information Session 

Aiken County Will Conduct A Public Information Session To Provide Citizens The 
Opportunity To View The Proposed New County Council Districts Being Created As A Result 
Of The 2020 United States Census.  This Session Will Be Held On Tuesday, January 11, 2022 

From 5:30 – 7:00 P.M. In The Sandlapper Room Located On The First Floor Of The Aiken 
County Government Center, 1930 University Parkway, Aiken, South Carolina.  There Will Be 
No Formal Presentations, But Copies Of The Proposed New Map, Along With Accompanying 

Demographic Data Will Be Available For The Public To Review.  Staff Members Will Be 
Available To Answer Questions And Receive Comments. 


